Docket No. 50-344

Portland General Electric Company
121 S. U. Salmon Street
Portland, Oreaqon 97204

Attention: My, Bart D. Withers
Vice President-Nuclear

Gentlemen:
Subject: NRC Inspection-Trojan

This refers to the routine inspection conducted by Mr. M, Cillis of this
office on November 29 to December 3, 1983, of activities authorized by NRC
License No. NPF-1, and to the discussion of our findinas held by Mr. Cillis
with Mr. C. P. Yundt and other members of your staff at the conclusion of
the inspection.

Area:z examined durinag this inspection are described in the enclosed
inspection report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of
selective examinations of procedures and representative records, inter-
views with personnel, and observations by the inspector.

No items of noncompliance with NRC requ.-ements were identified within
the scope of this inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the
enclosure will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room unless you
notify this office. saphone, within ten days of the date of this
letter and submit 1 anplication to withhold information contained
therein withir /s of the date of this letter. Such appliication
must be consf the requirements of 2.790(b)(1).
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